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Last year you provided us with a list of those who
as a voca-

li you will again be so hind as to request the proper 
person to furnish us such • list, .nr,.check- th? names in vgur 

5tie, . : information in regard to these
new vocational opportunities, the courses of training which 
offer, and information m regard, to scholarships

were likely to be interested in religious education 
tion.
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Very sing^rely yours,

P
J

V/e will be glad to send you any detailed information 
concerning our School which may be of interest to you.

Rev. George B. Stewart, D. D.. LL. d.
<- PRESIDENT Edward P. St. John. pd. m.. a. m.

School of Religious Education
OF

auburn theological Seminary 
Auburn, new York

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 
104 NORTH ST.

March 1, 1924

President Arthur /. Currie, 
lie 1 ill University,
.iontreal, Canada 
dy dear President Currie

We are receiving many calls for men and women to 
take positions in the field <f religious education with the 
offer of salaries ranging from $1500 to $3500. * The demand 
is far beyond the number of our graduates. We would be glad 
to bring these attractive opportunities, for which our School 
gives post-graduate preparation, to the attention of your" 
students .
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